
The Community Strategic Plan is the highest-level plan that Council will prepare. 

The purpose of the plan is to identify the community’s main priorities and aspirations for 
the future and to plan strategies for achieving these goals.

In developing the plan Council will consider the issues and pressures that may affect the 
community and the level of resources that will realistically be available to achieve the 
community’s aims and aspirations.

Community Engagement is at the heart of local 
government. 

The Community Strategic Plan needs to be developed 
and delivered as a partnership between Council, state 
agencies, business and industry groups, community 
groups and individuals.

It helps communities to be active participants in shaping 
their own future.  Engagement with the community is 
critical to understand the community’s vision for the 
future and the priorities to be included in the Community 
Strategic Plan.

It will enhance the capacity of Council to make well 
informed, sustainable decisions that clearly demonstrate 
community buy-in and support. 

WHY WE WANT TO TALK TO YOU

Monday 22 November - Wentworth Memorial Rooms - 7:00pm-9:00pm

Wednesday 24 November - Dareton Senior Citizen’s Club - 7:00pm-9:00pm

Tuesday 30 November - Midway Centre (Buronga/Gol Gol) - 7:00pm-9:00pm

CONSULTATION DATES

COMMUNITY STRATEGIC PLAN CONSULTATION

WHAT IS THE COMMUNITY STRATEGIC PLAN?

Further consultations will be held in other Wentworth Shire communities on 
dates to be announced.

Complete our Community 
Satisfaction Survey on our 
website

Can’t make the 
consultation sessions?


